
Mark Callanan  
Whitechurch  

Co. Cork  
Ireland  

 
Byrne Wallace LLP  
88 Harcourt Street 
Dublin 2  
D02 DK18  
Ireland  
 
5th October 2023  
 
RE: Seeking Training Contract with Byrne Wallace LLP   
 
Dear Hiring Manager,  
 
I am writing to express my interest in the 2024 Solicitor Trainee Programme as 
advertised on the Byrne Wallace LLP website. I also spoke with some of your 
colleagues at the UCC careers fair. I have attached a copy of my CV for your 
consideration.  
 
I am a current MSc Finance (Corporate Finance) student at UCC. I am also a graduate 
of a bachelor’s degree in Civil Law (BCL) portraying an excellent academic record. I 
have passed the FE-1 Law of Property exam. I have also previously undertaken two 
separate internships in prestigious law firms that provided me with invaluable 
exposure to various areas of law.  
 
Byrne Wallace LLP is a company of strong interest to me because of the values the 
company promotes; ensuring the best possible outcome for clients. Throughout my 
time of both studying and working in law firms, I understand the importance of this 
principle. In tandem with the wide variety of practice areas possessed by your 
company, Byrne Wallace LLP is very appealing to me.  
 
Combining my strong interpersonal skills, excellent academic record and previous 
exposure to a professional and corporate environment, I am confident that I will be of 
great benefit to Byrne Wallace LLP.   
 
I would welcome the opportunity to interview with you. I can be contacted at 
markcallanan16@icloud.com or at (087) 336 9223. I look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mark Callanan.  
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